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REGULAR ON CAMPUS CLASSES W.E.F. 25TH NOVEMBER 2024  

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that regular on-campus classes will resume from 
Monday, 25th November 2024. School transport will operate on all routes as 
per the usual timings. Parents using private transport are kindly requested to 
make the necessary arrangements accordingly. 

We look forward to welcoming all our students back to school and are eager to 
see their bright faces once again. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


